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 2014 ILLINOIS FRUIT AND VEGETABLE NEWS 
 

 
The Illinois Fruit and Vegetable News, a newsletter for commercial growers of fruit and vegetable crops, 
will be published on the web and in print in 2014 (April, 2014 – March, 2015).  University of Illinois 
Extension specialists and educators, along with experts from other institutions and the private sector, will 
write 20 issues for the 2013 season.  In general, from March through October, the newsletter is published 
every two weeks; one issue is published each month from November through February.  The price for US 
Mail delivery of the printed “hard copy” is $23.00 for 20 issues.  
 
For those with internet access, the 2014 Illinois Fruit and Vegetable News issues will be posted on the web 
and available free of charge at:  http://ipm.illinois.edu/ifvn/. 
 
If you wish to subscribe to the email notification service, you will receive an email announcement on the 
date each new issue is posted on the web. 
 
To subscribe to the 2014 Illinois Fruit and Vegetable News, please complete the form below and return it 
with a check for $23.00 (for US Mail delivery) payable to: UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS.  Mail your 
subscription to: 
 

Rick Weinzierl, Department of Crop Sciences, University of Illinois, 
AW-101 Turner Hall, 1102 S. Goodwin Avenue, Urbana, IL 61801 

 
If you have questions, call Rick Weinzierl at 217-244-2126 or email weinzier@illinois.edu.  
................................................................................................................................................ 
 
Mail the 2014 Illinois Fruit and Vegetable News to: 
 
Name:                                                                                                        

       
Address:                                                                                                      
 
                                                                                                        

   
Phone:  _________________________________________________                                                                                                      
 
 
            Check here for email notifications of new issues.  (No charge for email notification or access 

to the web site).  You also may subscribe to the email notification service by sending an 
email request to weinzier@illinois.edu  
 
Your e-mail address:  ___________________________________________________                                                                           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


